
December 16, 1962 

Rabbi A, AvRutick 
Congregation Agudas Achim 

221 Greenfield Street 
Hartford, Conn. 

Dear Abe: 

I just received a note from Samel Brennglass 

informing me that upon your recommendation I 

had been appointed to the Joint Communal 

Relations Commission and to the Committee on 

Interreligious Activities of NCRAC. 

Thank you for your confidence, and I hope to 

do the best I can. 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL:ff 


